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Love God  

Love Others 
 
 

Welcome to The Salvation Army 
Woodbridge Road Ipswich. 

Hall phone number: 01473-270009 
Web Site: www.ipswichcitadel.co.uk 
Facebook: The Salvation Army –      
Ipswich Citadel, UK 

 

 

Just Giving app 
 

Corps website 
                    
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

Our Corps Mission Statement: 
`Called to be disciples of Jesus Christ, Ipswich Citadel Corps exists to save souls, 

 grow saints and serve suffering humanity` 
It’s really good to see you today and welcome to our morning worship led by Capt Andrew Jarrold. 

Children’s & Youth activities today at 11.00am. 
 

 
Following our morning meetings, coffee and tea will be served in the lounge/YP hall.  
A small donation will assist the purchasing of Fair Trade Tea and Coffee.  

  
 
 
 
 

 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY: 
 

Saturday 4th May 
9.00-11.30am Big Breakfast 
 
Wednesday 8th May  
2.30pm Ladies Fellowship  

If you are able to help collect for 
the Big Collection 2024 then 
please add your name to the list 
in the foyer. 

What’s On week commencing 
22nd April 2024 

Tuesday: 
9.15am CAMEO Club 
7.00pm Songsters  
Wednesday: 
9.30am Parent/Carers and 
Toddlers group 
Thursday: 
10.30am Bible Fellowship 
10.45am Friendship Club  
12.00 Noon Luncheon Club  
7.45pm Band Practice 
 

If you would like to provide 
flowers for our Holiness Table, 
please add your name to the list 
on the noticeboard in the foyer 
under available dates. 
 

The April/May edition of the 
Ipswich Salvation Army 
magazine is available in the 
foyer and to view online on our 
Website. 
 
Thank you to Bernard Smith who 
arranged another successful fayre 
yesterday. 
 

Please pray for members of our 
corps family who are unable to 
attend worship due to health 
reasons.   

 

Captain Andrew`s Column 
 

 

 Do you ever ‘put your foot in 
it’? I’m sure we all do; we say 
something that on reflection we 
wish we hadn’t. We’re looking 
at Peter today, well his first 
letter but Peter has this 
reputation of being impulsive 
and saying the wrong things or 
acting hastily. We learn a bit 
about him in the Bible, where 
and how his characteristics came 
through; impulsive, decisive and 
all those things; opens mouth 
before engaging brain! These are 
not all negative, he had many 
positive features as well. Jesus 
always acted with compassion 
and sensitivity. If we think about 
the Easter accounts where Peter 
denies even knowing Jesus, 
Jesus does forgive Peter and 
assures him of his love. As we 
read this part of Peter’s first 
letter, we see that Peter learnt 
from his experiences with Jesus, 
we may say of course he did! 
Our challenge is to do the same, 
learn from Jesus even though we 
may only open our mouth to put 
our foot in! ‘To be like Jesus’ is 
a well-known song and 
something we should learn from. 
I hope we all can. 

Saturday 11th May 
9am – 12.30pm 

 Gardening morning 
If you can spare an hour or two to 

help, that would be great. 
The gardening team hope to see 

you there.  

Bank Holiday Corps 
Picnic/Fellowship & Walk 

(for those who are feeling 
active) Monday 6th May 

10.30 at Alton Water 
Park/reservoir Tattingstone. 

This is to remember Les 
Johnson who often arranged 

these events for our corps. 
Please add your name to the list 
on the noticeboard in the foyer 

or see Peter or Juliet. 
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